

Robbie Clements
Clements Electric
204 S Dean St
Bay City MI 48706

Dear Robbie,

On behalf of The Bangor Township Board of Education, I would like to thank you, your workers, and your company for the amazing work you have done over the summer on the projects in our buildings and around our district. As usual, your company completed all work in a timely manner and to a very high standard. With such a small window of time to complete the projects before staff and students returned, your workers met a very tight timeline – all the while doing it with a high level of workmanship and professionalism. For that, we are extremely grateful.

The partnership we have forged with your company over the years has been one that has greatly benefited the students and staff of our district, along with the Bangor Township community as a whole. We covet the relationship we have built with you, and your work again over the past year, and especially over the summer, has reinforced how committed you are to continuing that relationship.

On behalf of our board of education, employees, and families of Bangor Township, please let all your workers know how appreciative we are of the work they have completed. We are blessed to have such professional and over achieving experts partnering with us.

Sincerely,

Matthew Schmidt Superintendent